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Removing mail-in voting is an affront to democracy. We should be making elections 

easier for all Oregonians. Mail-in ballots are an essential part of being able to review 

and select which representatives and ballot measures appropriately. David Brock 

Smith is an election-deny lunatic who represents a minuscule fringe fraction of other 

election denying lunatics. He is unfit for public office and should be laughed out of the 

capital.  


